
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Friday 7th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Yr3/4 Production 
 
As you may already know, Years 3 and 4 are busy preparing for the fabulous James Dixon 
Spring Production – ‘Robin And The Sherwood Hoodies’ 
 
You are therefore warmly invited to join us at one of the following performances on  

 
Tuesday 1st April (Considerate & Reflective Class parents/carers)   

Thursday 3rd April (Kind & Resilient Class parents/carers)  
Both performances start at 1:30pm. 

 
In preparation for the performances, we are asking that all children bring in a white T-shirt (this 
does not include the actors, who will be advised about their costumes). 
 
In the meantime, please continue to support your children with learning their lines and song lyrics 
at home. 
 
If you have any queries please do speak to your child’s teacher. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Yr3 and Yr4 Teachers 
 
 

 

 

 


